Mr. Scott Marcum
Elementary Principal

Email: marcums@atlingtonlocal.org
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Congratulations to Oliver Tong on winning the Hancock Youth Leadership’s Outstanding Leader
in Me Award. Oliver was nominated by Mrs. Steiner, and was recognized at the elementary

Town Hall meeting this week.

The Arlington Red Devils teamed up with the Van Buren Knights Against Cancer to Support the
Leukemia and Lymphoma Society. The grand total raised from Arlington was over $2,100!

The TOP 4 Classes:

4th place - Mrs. Haught
$158.33

3rd place - Ms. Renn
$194.37

2nd place - Miss Smith
$287.20

1st place - Mrs. Heldman
$353.46 - WOW!

Congratulations to Mrs.
Heldman's Class as they
are the winners of the
DONUT PARTY!

Upcoming Events:

Monday, March 7 - Thursday, March 10 - Right to Read week (See Attached Scholastic Book
Fair Letter which was sent home with students this week)

Friday, March 18 - Kindergarten Screening. Current Kindergarten students will not have school
on March 18. Kindergarten screening information is on the main page of our website under

‘District News’ https://www.arlingtonlocalschools.com/upload/news/2022_flyer_docx.pdf

Thursday, March 24 - 4th - 6th grades present: “Pirates! 2 - The Hidden Treasure” music
production. Show times are 1:00 pm and 7:00 pm in the auditorium.

Elementary State Testing Dates -

April 6th: ELA 3rd-6th Grade
April 7th: ELA 3rd-6th Grade
April 20: Science 5th Grade
April 21: Science 5th Grade
April 27: Math 3rd-6th Grade
April 28: Math 3rd-6th Grade
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.
BOOK FAIRS

Books bring us together!

Dear Arlington Elementary Parents,
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Right to Read Week is quickly approaching. During the week of March 7th, the Scholastic Book Fair will be
taking place in the elementary library. During Right to Read Week, parents will have the opportunity to join their
child in school for about an hour. This time will be spent to view or participate in a reading activity in the
classroom directed by the teacher in addition to visiting the book fair with your child.

We understand that not all parents can make arrangements to visit the school. Please feel free to invite a
grandparent or other close family friend or relative to join your child. Students without a special guest will still
participate in the classroom activity and will still attend the book fair at the scheduled time.

An additional opportunity for an evening book fair will be offered on Wednesday evening March 9th from
5:00-7:00. This opportunity will accommodate those parents who desire to visit the book fair with their children
but are unable to make arrangements during the scheduled school day visit. The gym doors will be unlocked for
parents and students to enter any time between 5:00 and 7:00.

The schedule below has the corresponding times for visitors to attend. Please report directly to your child's
classroom upon entry to the building.

Kindergarten- March 7th from 8:00-9:15 a.m.
6th Grade- March 7th from 1:45-3:00 p.m.

1st Grade- March 8th from 8:00-9:15 a.m.
5th Grade- March 8th from 1:45-3:00 p.m.

2nd Grade- March 9th from 8:00-9:15 a.m.
4th Grade- March 9th from 1:45-3:00 p.m.

Open for Any Students- March Sth from 5:00-7:00 p.m.
3rd Grade- March 10th from 8:00-9:15 a.m.

Morning Preschool- March 10th from 10:00-11:00 a.m|
Afternoon Preschool- March 10th from 2:00-3:00 p.m.

Thank you,
Right to Read Committee
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